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BEAR CREEK ROAD PM 2.12 STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

WORK POSTPONED 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that work on Bear Creek Road at 

Post Mile 2.12 has been postponed until spring 2022.  The temporary traffic control will be removed and 

will not be reinstalled until work on the project begins.  A new press release will be distributed prior to 

the start of work in the spring.  Up to date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz 

County is available online at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ . 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  September 17, 2021  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Cristina Crocker, Resident Engineer 
  (831) 477-3956 
  cristina.crocker@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Keith Dorsa, Brannon Corporation 
  (408) 898-6315 
  keith@brannondemo.com  
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